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Calling all Grandparents
We know how integral grandparents are in today’s world. We want you to be involved. If you are interested in becoming a part of the “Grand Magdalens”, please fill out the information below and return it to the school office. Thanks for all you do
Your Name: __________________________________________
Grandchild(ren) Name(s): _______________________________________________
		Grade Level(s): ___________________________
Your Phone #: _______________________________
Your Email Address: _____________________________

Please circle the things you would be interested in helping with: 
Assisting in art projects			
Assisting in library
Snack Shack sales on Wednesdays at recess
Providing snacks for snack shack and other fun events
Child care at Parent Club meetings
Assisting in the cafeteria 
Other (ideas are always welcomed)
Someone from the parents’ club will contact you when schedules are set up. 

Please note, as per the Archdiocese of New Orleans, all adults who have regular contact with the students must complete a “Called to Protect” workshop. We will hold our next “Call to Protect” workshop here at SMM, in the “A” Building, on Thursday, September 7th at 7:00pm. Please feel free to join us.
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